

News and Views from the WBF MISSION OFFICE

Serving local churches and their missionaries

February 20, 2023

Dear Co-laborers,

We are thrilled to continue receiving calls for opportunities to preach at missions conferences and missions emphasis and present the ministry of the WBF Mission Agency! We have also been invited to several different fellowship meetings to meet more independent pastors that we did not know before. Please pray with us that churches will send their missionaries our way so we can be a help to them!

The first week of February, we had our first mission committee meeting of 2023. This first meeting is conducted remotely via Zoom. We had a good meeting and praised God for His abundant provision in recent months. It is truly miraculous what God has done in sustaining us and giving us a wonderful new location for the mission office. We are thankful for a wonderful committee of faithful pastors who give their time to be a blessing to the mission office.

We are still needing an increase of \$1,870/month for the General Fund by this coming summer. This increase is very important so we can continue paying our monthly lease. God has been gracious to provide for us thus far, and we are trusting Him for the days ahead. We look forward to seeing this goal met very soon!

Thank you for being such a blessing to the mission office and WBF missionaries. Occasionally, we receive calls or emails from pastors, individuals, and missionaries encouraging us to "keep on keeping on!" Those calls and emails mean a lot to us. We appreciate your encouragement as we serve those who serve.

Thanks for all you do!

Joey Bacon Mission Director

